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T h o u s a n d  H i l l s   

This month eight partnering Haitian congregations received between 10-25 goats from the Magayauve 
goat farm to help support the leaders in sharing the Gospel with those in their communities and church.  
“Praise God for the partners of Thousand Hills ministry for the support of God’s work in Haiti.  People 
come to faith by hearing the Word of God, and goats provide some of the financial support to make 
that happen,” said Pastor Wiljean. 

Praising God for all he has done through these church plants sharing the Gospel in their regions. 

Ministry Multiplication
Thirty-three baby goats were birthed on the Magayauve goat farm 
this past month…WOW!   The shepherds are working very hard to care 
for this herd which is supporting the spread of the gospel and 
sustaining families. Your generous support is very much appreciated 
and changing lives for eternity.                         

We are scouting locations in the Northern area of Haiti to plant our 
third goat farm. There are 14 Haitian churches in the network and the 
number is growing - they all have leaders and ministry  opportunities 
that need support and encouragement to fight the good fight. 

Eight Haitian churches receive financial support from the Magayauve goat farm 



S E Q U O I A  C L U B

	

Put on Christ

Oh, happy day… What delight to 
celebrate in the baptism of our youngest 

babe, Joshua!  Together with his best 
buddy, Caleb and a cloud of witnesses, 

Joshua entered into the watery grave and 
raised up from the dead by the glory of 

the Father. 

It was a beautiful 
morning with family and 
friends; friends from our 

neighborhood, from 
Joshua’s school, so 

many who are dear to 
us.  Here are a few pics 

so that you can also 
enjoy this special 

anointed moment, too.  
We think of YOU our 
supporters we know 

you pray for our family, 
our children and this 

ministry. Thank you for 
buoying our family, for 

praying for us, for 
being our cheerleader, our smile-giver, 

encourager, our friend. We pray also for 
you, thanking God for you, may you be 

richly blessed in Christ Jesus our savior.  

Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU! 

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:  

Thousand Hills Ministry PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795 

with affection,
                              brian & kathy


